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Webelos Woods 
By Ben 
   

Scoutmasters Corner  
by Tom Gebelin 

 

   

 
Webelos Woods 
was a great time. 
While we were 
up there we got 
a chance to earn 
our Paul Bunyan 
Award.  It was a 
lot of work 
though.  I had a 
lot of fun with 
the Webelos 

scouts.  It was a 
shame that we 
did not get to 
perform both of 
our skits.  The 
rest of the skits 
were really good. 
Danny, Mark, 
Matt, and I had a 
really good time. 
I have to say 
that Danny, 

Mark, and Matt 
showed really 
good leadership 
up there.  Great 
job guys.  
 

I would like to 
thank all those boys 
and adults that 
helped welcome, 
the Webelos at 
Webelos Woods, 
you all did a great 
job.  Ben, Matt, 
Mark, & Danny also 
earned the Paul 
Bunyan Award by 
earning their Totin’ 
Chip, helping 
another scout earn 

their Totin’ Chip, 
and doing a two 
hour service project 
at Camp Emerson, 
Congratulations! 
The Adults, Robin 
Woolsey, Jerry 
Dodds (a.k.a Uncle 
Stinky), Don 
Herweck, Don Hull 
& George Fajardo 
all helped welcome 
the Webelos boy’s 
and their parents.  

George provided a 
great menu for the 
adults.  Troop 270 
and Webelos 
Parents ran the 
Cracker Barrel 
Saturday night for 
the camp.  I 
received a lot of 
compliments on 
your great job.  
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Scoutmasters Minute 
By Tom Gebelin 

   

Articles 
            By Ben 

 

   
As you have 

probably noticed, 

there are not a lot of 

articles in this 

newsletter.  This is 

because no one 

turned them in.  The 

people who were 

supposed to right 

something this 

month never did.  

Therefore, if you 

were supposed to 

write for this month’s 

edition you will now 

write for next 

month’s edition on 

the same subject.  I 

expect it by the due 

date.  The people 

that are writing 

include, Nick, Austin, 

and Andrew.  I look 

forward to reading 

your articles.         

“Thanksgiving”

At Thanksgiving we 
always think of 
everything we are 
thankful for-things like 
friends, family, 
freedom, churches, 
schools, plenty of food, 
activities we can do, 
places we have been.  
It’s great that we can 
have things that we 
are thankful for.  Not 
everyone gets 

everything they want, 
but everyone should 
be thankful for what 
they have.  
Thankfulness is not 
having what you want, 
but wanting what you 
have.  Another part of 
Thanksgiving is the 
giving part.  Not 
everyone can give 
money, but everyone 
can give time.  You 
can give by doing a 
good turn everyday.  

To do a good turn, you 
can not be expected to 
be rewarded (or paid).  
Maybe you can offer to 
give groceries for an 
elderly person, or just 
do a favor for 
someone.  It can be as 
simple as holding the 
door for someone.  
Whatever kind of good 
turn you do, don’t take 
more than a thank you 
for doing it. 
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Announcements 
   
November 1st Troop 270 Meeting 
 
 
November 4th Roundtable 
  Training for Recharter 
 
November 6th Scouting For Food Drop Off  
  Troop 270 Street Cleanup 
 
 
November 8th Troop 270 Meeting 
 
 
November 11th O.A. Chapter Meeting 
 
 
November 12-14th Bike Campout 
  Scouting For food Pick Up 
 
 
November 15 Troop 270 Meeting 
 
 
November 22 Troop 270 Meeting 
 
 
November 29 Troop 270 Meeting 
 

Would you like to write an article in this newspaper? 
Maybe you even want to submit a cartoon? 

Do you have a suggestion? 
You suddenly just remembered you’re Eagle Project! 

Just call Ben 
He will be happy to put your article in the paper! 

Deadline for Next Month’s Issue 
November 22nd 

 
 

 

 
 


